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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES  
Wortendyke PFAS Treatment Facilities  
32 Birch Street, Midland Park NJ 07532 

Weekdays: 7am-4pm 
 

Re: Wortendyke PFAS Treatment Construction                                   April 18, 2025 

 

Please be advised that Ridgewood Water (RW) has contracted Sovereign Consulting Inc to construct the PFAS Treatment 
Facility located at 32 Birch Street, Midland Park NJ. This work is part of Ridgewood Water’s commitment to investing into 
the future sustainability of your water system and executing on the PFAS Treatment Master Plan.   

 

Our anticipated mobilization and construction activities are planned to begin approximately on Monday 5/19/2025 
with project completion expected in the first quarter of 2026.  The work will take place during weekdays between 7:00 
am and 4:00 pm.  

 

Please feel free to contact Ridgewood Water if you have any questions regarding the project.  Ridgewood Water Customer 
Service can be reached at 201-670-5520, or by email at cswater@ridgewoodnj.net.  For construction related questions 
including an emergency due to construction you may contact Sovereign Consulting Inc directly at 609-433-9849  

 

Your patience and understanding during this process is greatly appreciated and we apologize for any inconvenience to 
you.  If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out.  

 
 
Rishi Gupta 
Sovereign Consulting, Inc 
111 A North Gold Drive 
Robbinsville NJ 08691 
guptar@sovcon.com 
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